
2017 Western Division of the American Fisheries Society 

Student Colloquium 

Contact information: 

Palouse Student Subunit President, Shannon Blackburn (Blac2622@vandals.uidaho.edu) 

Western Division AFS Student Representative, Zach Klein (Klei7686@vandals.uidaho.edu) 
 

 

 

November 14 – 17, 2017 

Hosted by the Palouse Student Subunit of the American Fisheries Society in McCall, Idaho 

 

The 2017 Student Colloquium is a great opportunity to: 

- Interact with a diverse array of students from all over the West 

- Present current research in a friendly, constructive environment 

- Receive feedback on your research 

- Attend an R workshop presented by Dr. Derek Ogle 

 

The meeting is free and the planning committee is committed to providing travel 

assistance to attendees! 

 

Meeting schedule: 

11/14 – Travel and Welcome Social 

11/15 – Fisheries Stock Assessment in R workshop presented by Dr. Ogle 

11/16 – Student presentations with feedback  

11/17 – Travel home or explore central Idaho (cross country skiing, late-season fishing) 

 

Like and follow the Palouse Student Subunit on Facebook for important updates on 

the 2017 WDAFS Student Colloquium 

https://www.facebook.com/palouse.afs 

https://www.facebook.com/palouse.afs

